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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM

23“j March, 2021

TO: - All Students
- All Academic/Teaching Staff

RE: RESCHEDULING OF ALL FRIDAY 26/3/2021 EXAMINATIONS
INTO THURSDAY 25/3/2021

The Government announced change of dates to the effect that the Burial Ceremony of
then H.E. President John Pombe Magufuli will be on Friday 26 March 2021, and
therefore it will be a public holiday. Consequently, the Examination Timetable has
been rescheduled again such that all examinations set for Friday 26" March 2021
will now be done on Thursday 25t March 2021 at the same venues and time.

Please revisit the revised University Examination Timetable for Semester (I), 2020/2021
which is available in the Notice Boards, SIMS and MUST Website.

Please inform all Module Masters, Invigilators, Students and other stakeholders
accordingly.

Any inconvenience caused is highly regretted.

Prof. Godliving Y. S. Mtui
Deputy Vice Chancellor (Academic, Research and Consultancy)
CC: VC

DVC - PFA

Principals & Directors, DoS HoDS, EOs,
Chairperson, MUSTASA; President, MUSTSO




